

MOUNTAIN MATTERS Special Calendar Edition

The Mountain . HIGHLANDS CAMP & CONFERENCE CENTER

CALL FOR NOMINATIONS

Positions are open for The Mountain Board of Trustees and Nominating Committee. Each position is for a three-year term, beginning May of 1991. Candidates must be members of The Mountain, and may be nominated by their society/congregation, by members of The Mountain, or by self-recommendation.

Members of the Board of Trustees are expected to attend four to eight weekend meetings per year. Experience in policy development, planting, finance or pernonnel management man asset.

Members of the acominating Committee are expected to elicit nominations, review candidate qualifications and make recommendations to The Mountain membership regarding Board and Nominating Committee candidates.

The name, address and telephone number of potential candidates should be sent to: The Rev. Frances West, 705 N. Superior Ave., Decatur, GA 30033. (404) 325-1764. Dear Friends,

The Mountain experience is for everyone. We said this in one of our very first publications over ten years ago. It rang true then and it does even more so now, with our brand new twelve-bedroom Lodge, many upgraded cabins, renovated office space, hearty, healthy meals, and an "in depth" outdoor adventure program. Whether seeking participation in one of our many programs or privacy in your own personal vacation/retreat, The Mountain is a place you'll want to visit in 1991.

Most important, the magic of The Mountain is here in the special community of people - our staff, both new and familiar, and our guests - all sharing in the many riches of our facility, our location and our programs. With this in mind, we have planned an exciting year of programming that takes advantage of all that we have to offer, including a wide range of activities for the young (Youth Camp), the not-so-young (Elderhostel), the ambitious (Outdoor Adventure Level II), and the not-so-ambitious (The Lost Art of Doing Nothing). We have scheduled weeks for families (Family Fare and Westzig-y.E-pushe Esbeics); for singles (Me and The Moto occourser, incruer, min exuding yearstatelitest anaina : sirou wind were not-soot-so-yyer, ounger, incher, including a Loe Lost Art dinks son oouin we haverhe not-so-yout-so-young young (Elderhonbently Fare ag ad einform airhat wad the not-so-ase - oso-ambiticombitices sing ng (Elevalus Fug an 19971 muse've protect an eet-siches not-ses et-so-yembribitious (as (The am Yorke musil also fided an registegistric-slamuso-ambimilietration stration is rod me ounountal a listirour gran fostra fotion fostoration fostrastration for our 1991 schedule, including Stountam Stagic programs, taperatiotr/gisstrae Youth Camp (for which we've provided an early registration form becausement popular demand). You will also find a listing of our group retreats, which are a fast-growing part of our mountain offerings. Look these schedules over and, as you make your 1991 vacation and/or retreat plans, think about The Mountain. If you'd like more information, please fill out the reply form at the back of this issue and mail it to us. We will send you our detailed Program Guide for Spring and Summer 1991, which includes descriptions of our Mountain programs, all rates and registration forms. We plan to have these in the mail by mid-March. Our Fall and Winter Program Guide will be out in mid-July.

All of our programs, with the exception of Memorial Day Weekend and Thanksgiving which are reserved for members, are available to everyone, so plan early to be with us this year. While doing so, please give some thought to becoming members of The Mountain. If you'd like to learn more about this opportunity, just check the appropriate box on the reply card and we'll promptly send you Mountain Membership information.

The Mountain experience is for everyone. Join us in 1991!

Best regards,

Tom

Tom Warth, Executive Director